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By James Feenan at 11:47 am, Aug 13, 2024

From: Jann

To: pbscommissions

Subject: Opposition to Transient Occupancy
Date: Monday, August 12, 2024 4:49:17 PM

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or

open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
I'd like to say that | am opposed to making a commercial business in residential parcels. | am
concerned about wear and tear of roads, water usage, and pollution of all kinds, including noise. It is
also hard to not think about what will happen to my insurance. | don’t want transients in my
neighborhood (up to 30 strangers nonetheless). As the homeowner of 31661 Digger Creek Drive for
over 40 years, | find it insulting that | found out about this from my friend! There appears to be no
foresight or consideration for the effects towards homeowners who are not interested in making
their residential parcel into commercial.

Sincerely,
Jann Watters

Cc: Board of Supervisors
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